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7th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Ash Class visit to Pizza Express, Bicester 
 
On Tuesday 27th November, we have been given the exciting 

opportunity for the children in Ash Class to visit Pizza Express in 
Bicester.   

 
Topics covered will include nutrition, there will be a chance to enjoy some food tasting, and 
the children will be able to bring some pizza home.   Please notify the class teacher if your 
child has any allergies or problems with any potential pizza ingredients. 
 
The children will be travelling by coach to Bicester, leaving school 
at approximately 9.15am and returning at approximately 
11.20am.  They will need to wear school uniform. 
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per 
child to cover transport costs.  Please make payment, give 
permission and list any allergies that your child may have online 
by Friday 16th November.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Craven 
Ash Class Teacher 
 
 
 

 

 


